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To: Horne, Christine
Cc: Warner, Lauren
Subject: Electricians - Legislation Topic for Next Meeting

Next Board meeting note legislation change below. Would need the Board to approve the change.

319-C:10 Corporations and Partnerships. —

I. The board sray-shall issue a license to corporations and partnerships engaged in the business of making electrical
installations, provided that cne or more officers or employees of any such corporation directly in charge of the business
affairs of such corporation, or a member of such partnership directly in charge of its business affairs, is a licensed master
electrician.

Il. The board may shall issue a license to corporations or partnerships engaged in the business of making electrical
installations on high or medium voltage distribution systems operating over 600 volts, provided that one or more
officers or employees of any such corporation directly in charge of the electrical business affairs of such corporation, or
a member of a partnership directly in charge of its business affairs, is a licensed master electrician or a licensed
high/medium voltage electrician.
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